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MEMO: ALL OSHC FAMILIES 

RE: OUTSTANDING OUT OF SCHOOL HOURS CARE (OSHC) FEES – TERM 2 2021 

 

Dear OSHC Families, 

There are still families who have outstanding OSHC fees for care sessions attended.  Thank 
you to the many families that are up to date and/or have set up a direct debit on their 
family account and have a credit balance. 

As per Miners Rest Primary School OSHC Fee Policy, which all families signed at the 
beginning of the year, the following applies; 

 Miners Rest Primary School Out of School Hours Care (OSHC) fees are payable two 
weeks in advance at all times. 

 Our preferred method of payment is via Direct Debit utilising Debit Success.  This will 
ensure families accounts remain within the centre fee policy guidelines and also 
maintains the security of your child’s booking at our Centre. 

 If fees lapse by 2 weeks and no special arrangements have been made, your child’s 
place will be considered vacant and may be offered to another child. 
 

All outstanding OSHC fees need to be paid in full by the last day of term, Friday 25th June.  If 
fees remain unpaid after this date, bookings for the Term 2 Vacation Care Program will not 
be accepted. 

If at any stage you have financial difficulties, please speak to the Director, as we may be able 
to provide special assistance or work out a payment plan.  

Regards, 

 

Dale Power  
Principal/OSHC Director 


